
Tees Nature Conference FAQ’s 

 

Q. Can I use my phone or my tablet to participate in the conference? 

A. You can use a phone or tablet to watch the conference however, some of the participatory 

sections may not work as well, particularly on older models. If you have a laptop or desktop 

computer to hand you would be better using them. 

 

Q. What happens if I can’t hear or see the conference?  

A. Refresh the page and press the ‘Okay Let’s Go!’ button again, this should bring up the conference 

video and audio.  

 

Q. Will the conference be recorded for me to catch up if I have technical issues on the day? 

A. Yes, the conference will be recorded, and a copy will be published on both the conference and 

TVNP website the following week, along with clips on social media. 

 

Q. How will the workshops work?  

A. 5 buttons will appear at the top of the conference screen, representing the 5 workshops. Click on 

the button of the workshop you want to join, and you will be taken through to the virtual workshop. 

There will be a screen asking whether you want to join with your microphone or just with audio. If 

you choose to join with audio you will be taken to an echo test to check your mike and then you will 

be in the workshop. If you choose to join with audio-only. Don’t worry you can still ask the workshop 

leader questions, using the chat box on the left-hand side of the screen.  

 

Q. What happens if the workshop doesn’t open and the page keeps loading? 

A. Refresh the page and the workshop should open. If that doesn’t work press the back button and 

make your workshop selection again.  

 

Q. Will I get a chance to give my feedback?  

A. Yes, you will get to ask questions in the workshops, there will be a few quick polls to get your 

feedback and your thoughts on nature in the Tees Valley.  

 

 


